
 

 

29/05/2020 
 
 
Mr Ryan Potts 
Email: fyi-request-12753-8565525b@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Potts, 
 
I refer to your official information request received by my office on 1 May 2020, in which you request 
the following information under the Official Information Act 1982: 
 

Any reports you have received from Immigration New Zealand regarding investigations or 
verification activities concerning entities related to the Ultra-Fast Broadband programme and 
the outcome of any action taken by Immigration New Zealand. 

 
Please find attached documents within scope, namely two items from the Weekly Reports of 
Immigration New Zealand.  
 
Other areas within The Ministry of Business Innovation and Employment may hold additional 
information on this subject matter. 
 
You have the right to review the response to your request by seeking an investigation by the 
Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:  
 
The Ombudsman 
Office of the Ombudsman 
P O Box 10-152 
WELLINGTON 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Hon Iain Lees-Galloway 

Minister of Immigration 


